

LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Meeting Name:	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	Location:	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
Date:	4/17/13	Time:	1:00 PM CST
Facilitator:	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	Attendees:	xWright, Larry (NIH/NCI) xFragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI) xDe Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI) xSafran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) xOng, Kim L (IS) xLucas, Jason R (IS) xBauer, Herbert S. (Scott) xPeterson, Kevin xStancl, Craig xWynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) Brem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C] xPan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E] Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) xAger, Mandy (Mayo) xHardie, Linda (Mayo) xFrutiger, Kim (Mayo) Ramani, Vivek (NIH/NCI) [C] xTran, Tin (NIH/NCI) [C] Carlsen, Brian (NIH/NCI) [C] Kanjamala, Pradip (Mayo) xShamim, Ahmed Wong, Joanne xSolbrig, Harold
Conf. Line	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&PW=NMDdjMzl0ZDVm		

LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Outstanding Action Items		
Action Item	Status	Owner
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•
LexEVS Discussion Topics		
Topic	Discussion Points	Action Items
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> URI Resolution Discussion (Harold) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Kevin has a URI-o-Matic running today. Open question of how to keep things in sync and how to propagate changes. Should not require changes to LexEVS API. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Formalize the schema Include the track change ability. Update the API to include necessary functionality as needed for the service.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Architecture review(Craig) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Mandy has DRT access but no VPN. Jason can submit the DRT request for us but will need the link to the Arch document. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Mandy to send Jason the link to the Arch document.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Package and Deploy to NCI (Craig/Kevin) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> If Mayo has access to dev, we could deploy. We could deploy as WAR file or as a stand alone app. Would like to attempt on dev and test it would work. Would only need systems team involvement if need a new instance. After arch review, we should get more information about how to do the builds, etc (up to QA, Stage, Prod). Kevin will test – drop the war file on Dev and that's all we will need to do for testing (Tracy and team). As dev deployments are done, we 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Create DRT to get DEV access for Kevin, Kim, Linda, Pradip. (Tracy) *similar access to what Scott B has already.

LexEVS Meeting Agenda

	will document the steps so we can share with systems teams.	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Bulk Load Requirements (Craig) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Received a response form Prashant. Include question about reporting requirements. Friday 12-1 EDT will not work. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Mandy to set up time with Prashant and team. Include Tracy, Larry as optional.
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	